From: Meng Li Che

To: Public Involvement (UTC); ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: LNG facility case

Date: Thursday, October 20, 2016 4:58:50 PM

Hello,

My name is Meng Li Che. | am a resident of NE Tacoma and | am a PSE customer. | drive along the SR-509
corridor daily on my commute to work in Olympia.

I oppose the LNG facility. | oppose amending Merger Commitment 56 from Merger Order 08 of Docket U-072375.

When the merger commitment was made with a foreign corporation, | understand that the contract indicated that
PSE would not own, operate, and/or finance another venture or company.

This provision was put into the agreement for specific purposes at the time and there has been no change in
circumstance to require any changes. The only reason to seek creating the agreement is income with little risk.

I am curious if the merger commitment would have been approved in 2008 if the Commitment 56 were not included.

PSE has not partnered with the community - its customers! It sends us mail every month! It has not asked us to
participate or comment.

Their request should be denied and/or rejected.

Sincerely,
Meng Li Che

Sent from my iPhone
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